
 

 

 

Revised  Circular in connection with 63rd Summer Fancy Food Show, New York, USA  

Tea Board is planning to participate in 63rd Summer Fancy Food Show, New York, 25-27 

June, 2017. In view of the high cost involvement of the event in New York, the participation 

fees have been kept at Rs 60,000/- (participation fees- non refundable). The Demand Draft 

would be in favour of ‘Tea Board Market Promotion Scheme’. Participation will be on first 

come first served basis. Exporters who have already submitted part participation fees are 

requested to kindly arrange to deposit the additional participation fees. The last date for 

receiving the participation fees is 18-05-2017. 
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